
Weeks beginning Monday 14
th September 2020 

 

This week in Willow 
 
Welcome back to our second week back at nursery. The children have been 
settling in really well. Over the next few weeks, we are looking forward to 
seeing you gain confidence whilst exploring the activities on offer at Hirst 
Wood.  
 
Book of the week: 

Owl Babies 
 

 
 

Familiar story: 
The Very Hungry 

Caterpillar 

 

Rhyme of the week: 
Owl in the Tree 

 
 
 

 
Outdoors:  
Outside the children will be able to revisit 
or discover play on a large scale with sand, 
water, small world, loose parts, 
construction and the mud kitchen. 
Resources are available to develop physical 
skills and imaginative play. The children will 
be supported with routines such as putting 
on coats, waterproof trousers and wellies. 
You can help at home by encouraging your 
child to put on their own shoes and coat. 
  

 
 

Indoors:  
We will continue to support the children to 
choose, use and return resources in the 
areas of provision.  

 
We will be continuing to get to know each 
other’s names and supporting children with 
routines such as toileting and hand 
washing. During carpet sessions, we will be 
listening to stories, participating in rhymes, 
counting and moving to music.  

 

 

Remember to download the eyLog app. We will send pictures, 
videos, observations and accident notes via this app. Please 
contact school if you do not have access to eyLog. 

 
We are here to help. If you have any questions or concerns please telephone school. 

Rachel, Ruth, Angie and Kath 

Outdoor sensory 
play this week: 
Shaving foam 


